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What an AMAZING Holiday 
Concert we had last night.  
The students sounded 

beautiful and were so 
proud to perform for their 
families. A special thank 

you to Mrs. McCreight, Mrs. 
Murphy-Robb and Mrs. Hippen for their hard 
work and countless hours in planning the 
holiday concert.  
 
This is an exciting time of year filled with a lot 
of special events and activities.  It will be a busy 
and fun time for all.  We will continue to focus 
on student learning and maintain a consistent 
schedule for our students.  

Please check the Lost and Found items before 
Winter Break. It is full of coats, sweatshirts, 
hats and gloves.   

Our first semester will come to an end on 
Friday, December 21st. We will be dismissing on 
December 21st  at 1:10 for Winter Break and 
return Thursday, January 3rd. There will be NO 
afterschool Rec. on December 21st.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend. As always, please 

contact me if you have any questions, 

comments or concerns at 

walter.lin@districtor1.net. 

Mrs. Walter           
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Palmyra Santa 
 

 Palmyra Action League is bringing Santa to 
Town on Saturday, December 8th from          
10:00-11:30 AM.  Join Santa for 
cookies, crafts and face painting. 
 
 

        Bennet Santa 

Bennet Community Builders 
Association and S.A.L.’s will be hosting Santa 
on Saturday, December 15th  at the Legion Hall 
in Bennet. Please stop by anytime between 
10:00 AM and Noon for treat bags, cookies, and 
punch.  
 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
December 

-10th   BOE Meeting @ 7:00 PM 

-21st    End of 2nd Quarter  

-21st   Early Dismissal 1:10 PM 

      

January 

-3rd  School Resumes 

-3rd Quarter Begins 
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School Closing Due to  

Inclement Weather 

Each winter we have school days when we are 
faced with the dilemma as to whether school will 
start on time, start late, or should be canceled 
altogether. This decision is never easy to make, 
but we want you to know that we have our 
students’ safety foremost in mind. With that said, 
be aware that we will monitor road conditions 
closely and will use that information to make the 
determination about a school closing or late start. 
We will check roads beginning at 4:30 AM so that 
we can arrive at a decision by 6:15 AM. If a 
decision is made to close school or to have a late 
start, we will notify families via the District School 
notification system and KFOR radio 1240 AM. 
These are the primary contacts with late start or 
closing information. In addition, we will notify 
channel 10-11 television for the Lincoln market 
and Channel 6 television in the Omaha market. 
Our website and Twitter feed will be updated, as 
quickly as we can in order to get information out 
in a timely fashion.  

I would remind you to update your contact 
information with the school. This includes your 
email, home phone and mobile phone 
information. If our information is incorrect or 
missing, we will be unable to contact you via the 
District Notification system in case of a weather 
closure.  

 

 

PowerSchool Grades 

Please contact the school office to set up 

a PowerSchool account. There you can 

check your child’s lunch balance and 

grades. 

 
 

 

Elementary Holiday 
Concert

 
 

 
 

 
 


